
 
 

 

15.7.2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As we near the end of the Summer term, I would like to extend my sincere thanks to 
each of you for your support throughout this academic year. It truly has been a year 
like no other, a time when we have all faced enormous personal and shared 
challenges. As always, your children have been a real inspiration to us. Despite the 
enormous and confusing disruption to their education, they have continued to surprise, 
delight and inspire us with their resilience, tenacity and sheer love for life. They have 
also made remarkable progress, in no small part due to the love and support you have 
been able to offer them through periods of lockdown and home learning. Our 
partnership working with you has been a pleasure. 
 
By way of a reminder, please note the following dates and events: 
 
Tuesday 20th July 2021 - Final day of the academic year for all children. 
 
Wednesday 21st July 2021 -  Teacher Training Day. School closed to all children. 
 
 
If your child is due to move on to Primary or Special School in the Autumn, we wish 
you all the very best on the next part of your learning journey together as a family. 
Keep in touch; we love nothing more than to hear of how children and families that we 
have grown so close to are getting on. We so look forward to seeing those of you that 
are returning for what we hope will be a more ‘normal’ year in September.  
 
All returning children start back at nursery on Tuesday 7th September 2021. 
 
I wish each of you a wonderful and safe Summer. 
 
Yours Faithfully 
 
 
David Aldworth 
Executive Head Teacher 

 

 


